

NEWSLETTER

www.thousandoaksartassoc.org

Website-Members Only-TOAAartist

President's Message





Happy New Year Everyone!

Keeping with the holiday spirit, Dorea Callari and Noe Altobano generously hosted a wonderful HOLIDAY PARTY at their home on 10 December! The crowd was lively and in a festive mood, and the catered and potluck food and drink were delicious and plentiful.

As we embark on a new year, I am inspired by the enthusiasm and ideas of our most active members. We are investigating venues for member only exhibits in Burbank, Santa Paula, Ojai and Agoura Hills. As always, your ideas are welcome and encouraged.

I know that is just the start of the new year, but you can never start too early to create your next masterpiece just in time for the May 2024 TOAA Open Juried Show. We have a commitment from a very special judge who I will name in our next newsletter. Come on, who doesn't love a little suspense?

Artistic thought of the month:

"A teacher is a student who teaches to continue his study." -Japanese Sensei

Rob Impellizzeri

President TOAA



Photos from Christmas Party at Dorean"s & Noe's home, Dec. 10, 2023







More Photos on Page 3



NEWSLETTER

www.thousandoaksartassoc.org

Website-Members Only-TOAAartist

Members' Creativity

Andrea Stanley's oil painting, "Red Ribbons" recently received the American Professional Artists League Award at the Catharine Lorillard Wolfe Art Club's 126th Annual Open Juried Exhibition, held at the Salmagundi Club in New York City.



"Red Ribbons"

Shannon Celia is thrilled to be the 2024 Inaugural Artist-in Residence at beautiful Moose Creek Ranch Resort in Victor, ID. She'll be staying in one of their cabins, painting on site and interacting with guests in May and September 2024 and continue her "Lyrical Landscapes" watercolor series exploring both Jackson Hole and Teton Valley. New work is posted online monthly on IG & FB and her website. Celia's studio is open by appointment for collector visits and her next open studio date will be announced in her newsletter, sign up at www.shannoncelia.com Shannon Celia Fine Art Studio & Gallery

www.shannoncelia.com shannoncelia@me.com

Instagram & FB □



High in the Hills



Art - related Happenings ...Party Time

More Photos from Christmas Party at Dorean"s & Noe's home, Dec. 10, 2023















Thousand Oaks Art Association

January 2024

NEWSLETTER www.thousandoaksartassoc.org

Website-Members Only-TOAAartist

TOAA Board Members

President: Rob Impellizzeri Ph:(805)529-3000

robimpell@roadrunner.com

Vice-President: Open

Recording Linda Shaner Ph:(8 0 5) 4 9 6 - 5 2 60

Secr et ary: 1 shanerart@yahoo.com

Treasurer: Carmen Lamp Ph:(805) 233-1800

Carmenlamp29@gmail.com

Membership Joan Sharron Ph: (818) 355-7090

Chairman jgsharron@gmail.com

Education Chair: OPEN

Parliamentarean: Bob Norgel Ph:(818)706-3291

rnorgel@gmail.com

Past President: Barb Welch Ph: (805) 558-0991

bar bj w el ch@r hotmail.com

Publicity: Dorean Callari Ph: (805) 371-4132

doreannoe@yahoo.com,

Membership Joan Sharron Ph: (818)355-7090

Show

Open Show: 1shanerart@yahoo.com Ph:(805)496-5260

Hospit ality: Janis Brock Ph: (805)490-1748

Corresponding Sheri Jones Ph: (805) 581-9149

Secr et ary: sjonesfineart@gmail.com

Web Site: Terese Pencak Schwartz Ph. (818) 436-8577

Villagedwellers@yahoo.com

Newsletter: Maggie Tata Ph:(805)358-2253

magstata@gmail.com

Historian: Hailey Rhode Ph:(805)372-9257

Haileyrhode13@gmail.com

Plein Air: Barb Welch Ph:(805) 558-0991

bar bj welch@hotmail.com

Art - related Happenings









NEWSLETTER www.thousandoaksartassoc.org

Website-Members Only- TOAAartist

TOAA Social Media:

Our links to stay connected with us are:

Facebook: htpp:facebook.com

website: thousandoaksartassoc.org.

Instagram link: @thousandoaksartassociation.com

New artist applications will be accepted during the following periods this year: 2024 Submission Dates: February 1 thru March 31 and August 1 thru September 30 We may start doing in person jurying-in sessions again in 2024; but in the meantime, applications and digital portfolios should be submitted to Joan Sharron at jgsharron@gmail.com.

Pease see our website for more information.

